
 

 

 
 
  

Big Family of Michigan 2ND Annual Spaghetti 
Dinner & Open House 

Come enjoy a great spaghetti dinner provided by the  
South Lake Bistro Culinary Arts Students led by Chef Shepherd 

 
When: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 

Time: Dinner will be served from 4:00 – 7:30 and includes 
salad, breadstick and drink 

 
Where: Pare Elementary School 
25300 Pare Street, St. Clair Shores 

Home of Big Family of Michigan 
 

Tickets:  
$5 Adult 

Kids 5 & under Free 
(Limited tickets at the door) 

 
Please let us know you are planning on attending by making a 

reservation (and paying at the door) on our website at: 
www.bigfamilyofmi.org – Reservations tab 

 

After enjoying dinner, take a tour of Big Family to see first-hand 
what we provide to the community and how it comes together 

behind the scenes!   

BRING SOME SCHOOL SUPPLIES OR AN UNWRAPPED TOY 

AND CHOOSE AN EXCITING DOOR PRIZE! 

 

http://www.bigfamilyofmi.org/

